
Dear residents,  

The Town of Sterling Planning Commission is in the process of finalizing the 

Town of Sterling’s first Comprehensive Plan. This plan will guide current and 

future development and zoning over the next 20 years. Public participation is 

essential to the overall success of the plan. As part of that participation process 

the town worked with the University of Wisconsin River Falls - Survey Research 

Center to administer a survey sent to the 334 residences within Sterling. A total 

of 170 residents responded to the survey. The following is an executive summary 

of the survey results. In the coming months the draft Comprehensive Plan will 

be made publicly available and public meetings will be scheduled for residents 

to provide additional input to the plan. On behalf of the Town of Sterling 

Planning Commission, thank you for your interest and participation.  

Town of Sterling Planning Commission: 

 Scott Lines  

Kay Jacobson  

Marian Shaffer  

Heather Burdick  

Dave Burdick  

Tom Schneider  



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



  



  



 


